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Tuesday 26th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

To support our learning of life cycles, Year 5 will be taking a trip to Chelsea Physic Garden 

on Tuesday 10th October 2023. During this trip, we will be having a workshop all about 

seed dispersal, as well as exploring one of the oldest medicinal gardens in the world! 

 

We were very lucky to be able to get a discount for this trip! It will only be £3 each.  

Please log into your SCOPAY account to give permission and payment for your child to 

attend the trip. Also, please indicate on SCOPAY if your child will need a school packed 

lunch on this day and if you are available to help on the trip. 

We are always very keen to have parents come along! 

 

Please ensure that permission and payment are given by Monday 2nd October 2023. 

 

Children should be wearing full school uniform, a packed lunch (no sweets, chocolates or 

fizzy drinks please) and a waterproof jacket.  

 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Miss Fahey and Miss Hendricks 

Year 5 Class Teachers 


